
Good morning! 
 
We have been made aware of the email that went out yesterday showing that it was sent form 
Neighborhood Watch.  This is a fake spoofing email that was sent from another country.  They 
have not actually entered or compromised our system.  Please do NOT SEND ANY MONEY or 
gift cards, or anything to this bitcoin address.   Thank you for those of you who notified me to 
make me aware of this for us to spread the word to other in the community.  We appreciate all 
that you to help us out.   
 
On another note, LPD has had 36 cars reported stolen to LPD since January 1st. We continue to 
remind citizens to lock up and never leave their car unattended with the key inside.   
 
Thanks again for all you do and have a great weekend!! 
 
Chassidy  
 

Officer Chassidy Jackson-Goodwin #1420 

Crime Prevention Officer 

 


